Note to Reviewer of 1220-0183

The BLS Green Goods and Services (GGS) program is requesting OMB approval to make several small,
non-substantial changes to the data collection forms for the third year of collection. The changes
include updating the cover letter, making minor grammatical corrections to the form, updating the year
on the forms, and revising some of the examples listed in question 4 to be more specific. The GGS
program is not collecting any additional information from the respondent.



